From:

Sent: Thursday, 4 August 2016 2:43 p.m.

To: Consultations

Subject: Re: Dental Council: Consultation on an updated sedation practice standard
Dear Marie

Please find my answers below:
Q1. Do you agree/disagree with the proposed clinical team for sedation (proposal 1)? If you
disagree, please detail why. Agree.

Q2. Do you agree/disagree with the proposed formal education requirements to provide
sedation and for monitoring-only of sedated patients (proposals 2&3)? If you disagree,
please detail why. Agree.

Q3.Do you agree with the proposed core competencies for providing sedation and
monitoring-only of a sedated patient (proposal 4 and appendices B & C of the draft practice
standard)? If you disagree, please detail why? Agree.

Q4. Do you agree with the proposal to have scenario training relevant to the management of
sedation-related complications, incorporated into the NZRC CORE Advanced resuscitation
training every two years (proposal 5) ? If you disagree, please detail why. Agreed.

Q5. Do you have any concern with other areas of the draft practice standard, not already
expressed? No.

EDUCATION and TRAINING PROVIDERS

Please provide specific comment on: The feasibility and willingness to develop and
implement (from 2019 onwards), an education and training programme for monitoring-only of

sedated patients. | am willing to help in developing and implementing the sedation education
program (I practice oral sedation, Inhalation sedation, IV sedation and | also work
with anesthetists who provide deep sedation)

Kind Regards

Dr Ali Baker

BDS, DREX (NZ)

Dental Surgeon
Auckland, New Zealand.




